
From: Sabha Abour <Sabha.Abour@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2024 9:07 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Chasse Rehwinkel 

<Chasse.Rehwinkel@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Fw: You have an invoice waiting (#000151) 

  

Hello, 

  

Hope you are both well. The invoice below was paid for by C3 for our Peacepalooza event (free music 

beach festival promoting peace and city resources). 

  

  

  

Respectfully,   

   

Dr. Sabha Abour   

Chief of Staff | Alderman Lamont J. Robinson   

928 E. 43rd St. Chicago, IL 60653 

o: 312.744.2690   

e: sabha.abour@cityofchicago.org   

Sign up for the 4th Ward newsletter here! 
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